Issue 34 20th June 2024



Weekly Newsletter

Dream big, fly high

Sports Day

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into school next week for our sports day on Tuesday 25th June (weather permitting). Family members are welcome to come along and support the children. The event will take place from around 9.05am, and parents/carers are welcome to wait on the playground after drop-off until we get started. You will be able to purchase refreshments from the PTA whilst you wait. The PTA will be sending out a request for volunteers to help with refreshments, if you are able to do this please let them know.



The children will arrive on the playground at 9.05am and will compete in their House teams, around a carousel of activities, and we will announce the winning House at the end of the event. If your child is at all nervous about sports day, we have sent out a social story to all families that you can read to your child before next week.

- Pre-school children need to arrive wearing their WPS green polo shirt, with shorts/trousers and suitable trainers.
- Reception & Year 1 children will come into school as usual in their school uniform and change into their PE kits first thing.

As safeguarding is our paramount priority, we ask that you watch the activities either on the grass area opposite Pre-School if watching Pre-School pupils, or anywhere around the field on the black path if watching Reception or Year 1 pupils. You can follow your child as they move through the rotation of activities.

There will be an egg and spoon race for the parents at the end – you may wish to wear trainers to participate!

A big thank you to the PTA who are providing refreshments before the event and ice lollies for children afterwards.





Family Dining





FORTIUS MAGNUS

Everyone in school is assigned to one of our four school Houses. As well as earning House points, we look for opportunities for the children to work together within their House team, building friendships and collaboration skills by working alongside children beyond their own class.

We have recently introduced Family Dining where the children sit together in their House for lunch in mixed ages with special roles for our oldest children.

We are so proud of the care and respect we have seen the children show towards each other.

Article 22 - Refugee Children

This week the children have heard about children who have had to move from their home country to

another country as refugees (because it was not safe for them to stay there) and how they should get help and protection and have the same rights as children born in that country.

Being Sun Safe



Please remember to:

- Apply sun cream before school (nut free)
- Have a named sunhat/sunglasses in school when needed
- Bring in a school water bottle everyday

Important Dates

24th Jun 14.15 Parent Council meeting 25th Jun 9.00 Sports Day - Parents/Carers welcome to join us 25th Jun Cheadle Hulme Primary School pupils visit Year 1 10th Jul Change Over Day

10th Jul Reception Information session 10th Jul Reception taster session 10th Jul Pre-School Information session

12th Jul 15.15 PTA Summer Fair

For a full summary of dates over the year, our Annual Planner can be viewed here.